
Farmingdale State College Presents the 
 

2018 SUNY Council on Writing 
Conference 

 

October 19 & 20, 2018 
 

Why Writing Matters: Articulating the Value 
of Writing Programs to Students, 

Administrators, and Faculty Across the 
Disciplines 

We welcome faculty from ALL disciplines! UUP members 
attend at NO COST! 

For More Information: 
https://sunycouncilonwriting.wordpress.com/2018-conference/ 
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